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Newark - Senator Mike Nozzolio recently had the opportunity to speak to the members of

the Lake Ontario Chapter of Whitetails Unlimited and share his support for the hunting and

sportsmen issues that are important to the group.

 Pictured with Senator Nozzolio are committee members: Melissa Morin, Chairman Joe

Colella, Joseph Croft, Jim Cavallaro, Bill Croft and his son Bryson.



 


